
For Immediate Release… 
 

There Will be No School on Friday, December 11th, 2020 
 
Good Morning District Families, 

The Board has approved a calendar change for the current school year, we have added an 

Educator Planning Day and therefore NO SCHOOL on Friday, December 11th, 2020. The 

district is making every effort to make sure that students and staff are as safe as possible during 

this pandemic, and making sure that students and staff have a chance to catch their breath and to 

meet the new demands of our current situation. In an effort to ensure that the calendar allows for 

this, we wanted to give the students and staff a time to catch up during what would have 

otherwise been over a month without even a short pause to work on the significant increase in 

pedagogical demands that this pandemic has put on our staff.  

As we continue to press forward there may be a time when it is necessary to adjust our schedule 

again. ​We continue to hold as our priority that our kids continue to have clear access to in 

person education​. As always we will keep you well informed as soon as we are able of any 

changes. 

Have a great weekend and good luck hunters!  

Yours - Mr. D 

 

School District of Auburndale 

Auburndale, WI 

 
 


